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       Learn to Live, Live to Learn. 

 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
From September 2014 all children in Foundation, Year 1 and Year 2 will be entitled 
to a daily school dinner totally free of charge. This is part of the Government’s 
initiative for all Foundation and KS1 children to receive a healthy and nutritional 
daily meal under the Universal Free School Meal (UFSM) plan. The better children 
eat, the better they are able to concentrate in school in the afternoon – which in 
turn impacts on the quality of their learning. 
 
However, to enable the school to claim for the cost of that meal, we have to 
register the details of all children/parents on the school system. In effect,  you have to register in order to claim. 
 
Please could all parents in Foundation and Year 1 complete the attached form and return to the school by Wednesday 
9th July – to enable us time, to register the children on the school system ready for 
the start of the new term. 
 
Please also remember that your child does not have to take up a school dinner 
every day; you can still choose which days you would like your child to have a 
school lunch. Your child can choose one of the  four options on the school menu. 
 
However the school will be funded on children who regularly have school dinners. 
To that effect; if, from September, all Foundation and KS1 children could have a 
school dinner at least once a week, that will help the school secure funding for our school meal provision. 
 
Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to catch either Mrs. Bourne or myself or speak to a member of the 
office staff. 
 
My thanks in advance for your support, 
 
 
Simon Billings 
Headteacher 
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